
The Week Ahead at the UUFCM…
Sun	 2/12	 11:45 a.m.	 Youth RE Pizza Party 
		  1:00 p.m.	 UUFCM Board Meeting
Mon	 2/13	 7:00 p.m.	 Adult RE Team Meeting
Tue	 2/14	 6:45 p.m.	 Central Michigan Sangha 
		  7:00 p.m.	 Social Justice Coord. Team Meeting
Wed	 2/15	 10:00 a.m.	 UU Discussion Group at UUFCM 
		  7:00 p.m.	 Choir Rehearsal
Sat	 2/18	 1:00 p.m.	 Path to Membership Workshop 
		  3:00 p.m.	 Adult RE Program
Sun	 2/19	 10:30 a.m.	 Worship Service 
			   Special Offering Collection 
			   Fellowship Life Meeting 
		  7:00 p.m.	 Covid Task Force Meeting
For complete information, see our calendar at uufcm.org/calendar

Youth RE Pizza Party - Today!
We are making pizza! 5-6 large pizzas will be created, including 
gluten-friendly, dairy-free, meat-free, tropical style and other 
classics. Pizzas will be available for everyone to enjoy and eat 
during the coffee hour - come by for a slice!

Share Your Soles
Bring Them Today!
Our Share Your Soles Campaign is winding down. You only have 
one more month to clean out your closets (or perhaps your 
family’s or friends’ closets) to donate any and all shoes/boots, 
etc., by bringing them to the Fellowship Hall to be donated to 
Clothing, INC. Let’s aim for 500 by our closing date of March 14!

Path to Membership - February 18 at 1pm
This workshop is designed for those who want to understand 
the membership commitment to UUFCM. In this one-and-
a-half to two-hour hybrid session, we explore the deeper 
meanings and expectations of membership and shared 
ministry. Please contact Laura McBride (Lmcbride010@gmail.
com or 989.772.5512) by the Friday prior to the workshop if 
you will attend (in-person or Zoom) so we may plan accordingly.

A Light-Hearted Introduction to Judaism - 
February 18
Ricky Courlander and Steve Lifson will present this Adult 
RE program on February 18 at 3pm in the fellowship hall. A 
selection of Jewish food will be served to nosh on during the 
presentation.

Save the Date for Building Clean-up
Please join us for our indoor clean-up at the Fellowship on 
Saturday, March 4, from 10:00-12:00 as we ready our building 
for our 20th anniversary celebration. We’ll wash windows and 
blinds, wipe down walls, wipe down chairs in the sanctuary 
and Fellowship Hall, and do some touch-up painting. All 
materials will be provided as well as some tasty snacks!

UUFoM Movies & Potluck - February 18
The UU Fellowship of Midland’s Social Justice team and 
Religious Education invite you to Movies & Potluck at the 
Fellowship on Saturday, February 18. Doors open at 4:30 pm! 
Movies start at 5:00 pm. Please bring a dish to pass.
Hamilton will be playing in the Sanctuary. There will be a 
discussion immediately following the movie. 
The Greatest Showman will be playing in the McPeak room. 
Craft to follow the movie. 
This is a family-friendly event! Please RSVP (tinyurl.
com/2p9ykjf6)and tell us the dish you’re going to pass! You 
can also sign up by sending an email to office@uufom.org.

Join Us!
The Adult Religious Education Committee is soliciting new 
members to join the committee! The committee only meets 
a few times per year in its new format, so join us with your 
energy and ideas! We also are looking for ideas for an early 
Spring program and another for the Fall. Please contact 
Jodi Fisher (jbfisher121@gmail.com; 989-560-5135) about 
committee membership interest or program ideas.

Chalice Jewelry Available
Ricky Courlander is selling chalice jewelry to wear for the big 
20th bash in March. The cost is $7 for earrings (available as 
pierced or clip-on), $7.50 for a pendant on a chain, and $4 
for the charm only. Style numbers for the different chalice 
charms are in the photo in the most recent eNews (uufcm.
org/uufcm-enews). Simply fill out the order form (tinyurl.
com/55u9yz4r) and mail it with payment to Ricky at 1661 C E. 
Gaylord, Mt. Pleasant, MI 48858. Questions? Contact Ricky at 
magicwalnut57@gmail.com.

Lost and Found
Have you been looking for your favorite water bottle, serving 
dish, bread basket, or salad bowl? They are most likely in 
our large collection of left items. Check them out in the 
fellowship hall!


